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Financing


What an agreement at Gleneagles would mean

· Confirmation that the additional $50 billion which is estimated to be needed annually to meet the MDGs will be raised by 2010 .

· Implementing the Commission for Africa recommendation to commit an additional $25 billion for Africa by 2010.  

· Credible financing plan for all the priorities set out within the G8 Africa communiqué. 

· Response to the African Union recommendations set out in the document agreed by African Heads of State at their Summit earlier this week.
· The G8 shouldering their responsibility to lead international efforts on development.
· Recognition that developing countries should decide, plan and sequence their economic policies to fit with their own development strategies.
Background

· The OECD predicts that total aid levels in 2010 will be £125 billion, an increase of $46 billion over 2004 levels.  This includes commitments from all the G8 countries.

· At the June European Council, EU Member States committed to spend 0.7% of their national income on aid by 2015, and double EU aid by 2010 by providing an additional $40 billion.  

· The G8 have agreed a proposal to provide 100% per cent debt relief to the poorest countries in the world
· Some countries have agreed to launch the International Finance Facility (IFF), move quickly ahead with the International Finance Facility for Immunisation (IFFIm), and set up a solidarity contribution on plane tickets, to finance development projects and the IFF.

Where do we go from here?

· Gain agreement to debt cancellation at the Annual Meetings of the IMF and the Multilateral Development Banks.   

· Press for progress on better aid –harmonisation of donor practices, alignment of aid behind developing country plans, further untying of aid, targeting of aid on the poorest countries, and channelling aid through developing country budgets where appropriate.

· Encourage developing countries to develop ambitious MDG strategies, to be financed by the additional aid. 

· Urge other donors to make additional efforts in advance of the UN Summit in September.
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